*HAMPTON ROADS TRANSIT

June 23, 2021

RE:  RFP #21-00142, Vaccination Access Transportation Program

Dear Prospective Proposer/Proposers,

In light of the Commonwealth of Virginia’s State of Emergency, as declared by Governor
Northam, expiration on June 30, 2021, this letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads

Transit’s cancellation of the referenced RFP No. 21-00142.

Your interest in this solicitation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

cc: B. Smith, A. Braziel

3400 Victoria Boulevard Hampton, Virginia 23661 e P: 757-222-6000
Gohrt.com



